
   THE DIXIE DIGGERS 

thank Mike Wardlow 
for his long service 
as Vice President of 
WBTHA. I appreciate 
the way Mike filled in 
during the absence 
of first Joe Box, and 
later for Mike Harvey 
when they could not 
attend a meeting. In 
addition, I appreciate 
Mike for his keen eye 
for detail with the 
different hunts at the 
Deep South Treasure 
Hunt, as well as his 
keeping an inventory 
of the  coins we have 
on hand, and the 
coins we need for all 
the hunts. I also ap-
preciate his 
knowledge of coins 
and tokens , and 
everything in be-
tween which he is 
always willing to 
share with others! 
Thanks, Mike!!  
I would also like to 
thank all the mem-
bers who have been 
faithful in attending 
meetings, helping at 
the hunts we have 
put on. I appreciate 
the many “old tim-
ers’ who have kept 

Unfortunately, I 
missed both meet-
ings in November, 
and thus had no 
notes about our 
meeting. I didn’t 
think about the 
Newsletter during 
the Christmas sea-
son and did not ask 
Bonnie for a copy of 
her notes! So, this 
edition will be a bit 
different. 
First, I would like to 
thank Mike Harvey 
for the job he did as 
the President of 
WBTHA the last two 
years. I think he did 
a great job of guid-
ing us through all 
the preparations for 
the Deep South 
Treasure Hunt, and 
the Members Only 
Hunt each year. We 
have seen the Club 
membership grow, 
and that is a really 
good thing!! So, 
Thanks, Mike!! 
I would also like to 
thank David Scales 
for the job he has 
done for so long as 
Treasurer of 
WBTHA. Some of 

the time was quite 
difficult I am sure, 
especially with hav-
ing to negotiate with 
the bank, and finally 
getting us set up 
with our present 
banking situation. I 
would also, like to 
thank David for be-
ing willing to accept 
the nomination, and 
now the office of 
President. He has 
some big shoes to 
fill (I think Mike 
wears about size 
13 :}). Thank you, 
David!! 
I would also like to 
thank Bonnie Wat-
son for the job she 
has done as our Sec-
retary. I appreciate 
Bonnie sending me 
the notes she takes 
at the meetings I 
miss. I know, more 
than most folks, how 
difficult it is to get 
the information that 
is discussed during 
the meetings, and to 
write them down ac-
curately. So, Thanks, 
Bonnie!! 
And last, but certain-
ly not least, I want to 
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the Club going, even 
when there were only 
a handful of us ac-
tively participating. 
And now I welcome 
the newer members 
to the fold. I appreci-
ate the way many of 
you have jumped in 
and worked, helping 
with hunts and at-
tending meetings!!  
I hope everyone had 
a safe, and wonderful 
Christmas! I hope 
Santa brought you all 
you asked for! I hope 
you had a chance to 
do some detecting, 
and some finding 
during the holidays!  
I say all that to say, I 
am thankful for 
YOU!!! 


